
COMMUNITY SAFETY EXCHANGE: Q & A WITH CHIEF AMEZQUITA   COMMUNITY SAFETY EXCHANGE:Q & A WITH CHIEF AMEZQUITA 
Where: Village Hall, One Town Hall Drive 

When: Thursday, May 23, 2024 at 6 pm 

 

 

Chief Amezquita extends a warm welcome to all Foxfire Village residents and looks 
forward to meeting more members of the community. 

Please plan to attend this first ever community safety exchange hosted by the Chief. Whether 
you’re a current resident or a new resident of Foxfire Village, please take the opportunity to 

come out and meet Chief Amezquita and Corporal Kivett on Thursday, May 23rd! This is a 
wonderful opportunity to ask a few questions and learn more about the Foxfire Village Police 

Department and its relationship with the community in this closeup and personal setting. 

Learn more about the Village of Foxfire and the police departments vision for the future. 

Meet other residents and friends within your community. 

Enjoy a cup of coffee and some sweet treats! 


